THROUGH, JALIHO
LLOR D S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305
20th August, 1959.

Dear Girs,
n "
blassn.(S) Motorshi UARDA

/81 A report has been received from the

; g Surveyors at OSwansea of a survey held last
month, in which it is stated that fractures were
found at the top flanges of the starboard main
engine columns Nos.2, 3, 4, 8 and 9,

It is recommended, however, that the
repairs which have now been effected to these
items should be specially examined by the end
of October, 1959, and the Committee have continued
the class subject to this matter receiving attention
by that time,

Yours faithfully,

C.C .MMOC

pre Clerk to the
Clessgificati on Committee.

Kessrs. Kalmo Tankrederi,
Fridhemsvagen 4,
MALMO, Sweden.,




